
 

Friday, 22nd December 
 
Dear families,  
 

Next term, Year 5 and Year 6 will be learning how to paint using a range of different types of paint in Art and how 
to prepare a range of healthy dishes in Design Technology. To help cover the cost of resource, we would be grateful 
if you could make a voluntary contribution towards materials required ot make these products and artwork. 
Payments can be made via ParentPay.  

 

We suggest £3 for the rest of the year, but we understand how much economic impact there has been on families 
during  recent time, so there will be an option for you to make variable ad-hoc payments from £1 to £5. Any 
contributions will be appreciated and can be made throughout the rest of the year. 

 

Thank you for your support, and thank you in advance if you choose to contribute.  

 

 
Best wishes,  
Mr Paxman  
headteacher@totley.sheffield.sch.uk  
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